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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 330

From: I

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:57:10 PM

To Whom it may concern,

We are writing to respectfully request that the current requirement for voters to
provide proof of identity before casting their vote at both State and Local
Government elections be retained in order to promote voting integrity. It seems
ludicrous to abolish the requirement for an individual to show some form of
identification for such an important civic undertaking. Abolishing the need for an
individual to prove who they claim to be, will seriously diminish the integrity of
the electoral process and bring into question its legitimacy.

Therefore | strongly advocate that the current legislation remains in place that
requires voters to prove they are in fact the constituent they are claiming to be.

Kind regards,

Peter & Jenni Hotschilt

Acacia Ridge,
4110
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